
Reception Curriculum Letter 
Summer 2025 

        Friday 13th June 2025 

                 Amazing Animals 
 

 

 
 

Hedgehog Class, Jaguar Class, Kangaroo Class 
       Curriculum 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Wednesday 18th June Reception - Sports Day 9:10-11:00 
Sports Day in Holy Trinity Field, all families welcome. 
Entrance through Beddington Infants’ School – the gate will be opened by 
the Nursery classroom.  
All children come to school in a Sports Kit. Uniform must be brought to 
school in a bag. We will change after Sports Day. 
 
This week we will be learning about farming in the past. We will discuss 
what has changed over time. We will also be talking about seasonal 
changes and which animals might hibernate during the winter months.  
 
     At home you can..  

- Draw a picture of a farm in the past. What is 
different now? 

- Write a list of animals that hibernate in the 
winter 

 

English 
Communication 
and Language 

 

This week we are still looking at farm habitats. We will be discussing what 
we can see on a farm. We will be focusing on drawing different farm 
animals. We will be labelling the animals and writing a sentence 
describing them.  
 

At home you can..  
- Draw your favourite farm animal.  
- Label your farm animal and write a sentence 

describing it.  



Maths 

 
 

Next week we will continue to explore odd and even numbers. We will talk 
about the difference between odd and even numbers as well as sorting these 
numbers.  

 
At home you can…… 

- Discuss the difference between odd and even numbers.  
- Watch this number blocks episode. It explores odd and even  

numbers. 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/iplayer/episode/b08r2l4d/numberblocks-serie
s-2-odds-and-evens  
 

 
Dates for the term 

 

Upcoming events: 

 

Wednesday 18th June Reception - Sports Day 9:10-11:00 

Sports Day in Holy Trinity Field, all families welcome. 

Entrance through Beddington Infants’ School – the gate will be opened by Nursery 

classroom.  

All children come to school in a Sports Kit. Uniform must be brought to school in 
a bag. We will change after Sports Day. 

 

10th July - Whole school open evening 3.30 - 4.00pm visiting current and new 

classrooms. 4.30 - 7.00pm bookable appointments if needed 

 

22nd July - end of term (collection 1:25-1:35) 

 

Reminders 

 

Please remember to provide a water bottle everyday.As the 

weather is getting warmer, please ensure your child has a sunhat 

in school.  

Home Learning 
   Bug Club e-books 

Don’t forget to log into Bug Club online. New books have been uploaded today! New books 
will be uploaded every Friday.  

Don’t forget to re-read books in your child’s library. Re-reading books is great to develop 
fluency when reading. This encourages children to read by sight instead of sounding out. 

Small Schools Challenge 
Listen to these songs from Tractor Ted all about 

farming.  
What vegetables are they harvesting? Which machines 

are they using to help with their farming? 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VEdyAXgNWlo 

 
 

Thank you, the Reception Team 
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